
Happy New Year!  It is hard to believe, that we are already at the 
halfway point of our school year!  We hope everyone enjoyed a happy, 
healthy, and safe week off of school.  Miss Macie and I couldn’t wait to 

get back to all of our friends!

This week at school we began talking about the arctic.  Throughout the 
month of January, we will be talking about what arctic weather is like, 
which animals like to live in cold/frosty temperatures, and what kinds 
of clothes we need to wear when we are out in this kind of weather.

Some of the stories we read this week included: The Biggest Snowball 
Fight Ever, Snowman Soup, Hide-and-Seek Hippo, and The Little Red 

Sled. 

During our fine motor centers this week we made snowmen for our 
January bulletin board and a melted snowman.  We also created 

houses out of our letter of the week, “H”.

On Wednesday, Miss Ilia and Charlotte came to visit us and played in 
our two new arctic centers with this.  She really loved playing with our 
arctic felt board and the “snow” (cotton ball filled) sensory table that 

had cups, spoons, and winter matching cards in it.

We always enjoy ending our week with Miss Carly.  She brings such fun 
stories and great crafts that we can make together. 

Next week we will continue our arctic unit by talking about what we 
wear in the wintry, cold weather.  Our letter of the week will be “I”.  
When it is your child’s show & share day, please have them bring in 

something that begins with this letter.
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Going forward, please make 

sure your child has all their 

winter gear necessary to go 

outside each day they are at 

school.  Please make sure all 

items are clearly labeled.

Monday, January 15th 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

NO SCHOOL

Friday, January 26th 
Hawaiian Day

Friday, February 2nd 
Registration Forms Due for

2024-2025 School Year
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